
Chevening’s…    ‘Reflections of Hope and Courage’ 

 

What’s it all about? 

Inspired by the Literacy Trust “Book of Hopes” released in April, we would like to produce a book 

filled with contributions from members of our whole school community: children, staff, governors, 

parents and any other family members who would like to be involved.  

Our intention is that the book is a collection of 

writing and pictures which captures the current 

atmosphere and feelings of our community. You 

might like to think about the themes of hope and 

courage or even one of our other school values. 

We want the book to speak from the heart, so the 

brief is quite open. Here are some ideas for 

contributions…  

 Memories  

 Pictures 

 Photos 

 Poems 

 Songs 

 Stories 

 Accounts 

 Prayers 

 Personal reflections 

 

How to get involved: 

Please send any contributions to the book via email to cedwards@chevening.kent.sch.uk either as 

an image or Microsoft Word file. 

 

Why get involved? 

The Covid 19 pandemic will be spoken about throughout history. Despite being an overwhelmingly 

difficult period, we feel it is important to mark this in our own, unique Chevening way.  

Through this book we hope to recognise the difficulties that members of our community have 

endured as well as the positive things that have occurred as a result of this time: the opportunities 

to come together in new ways and to reflect on what matters to us; including witnessing the courage 

of our frontline workers and inspirational individuals such as Captain (now Colonel) Tom!  

In a time when we cannot physically be together, this is one small way that we can come together 

as our Chevening family.   

 

Mrs Edwards 
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